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Dear Committee Members, 

I am adamantly opposed to ranked choice voting for both partisan and non partisan 

races. This public policy will disenfranchise voters due to making the system more 

confusing and muzzling the voices of the voters. How is that different from 

despotism? RCV along with required technology also makes it easier to rig elections, 

making our system ripe for fraud and abuse. Please vote no on this horrible idea. 

Alaska has had a bad experience with it. We need clean voter rolls, better ethics, a 

simpler system that eliminates mail in voting, and better integrity in our elections.  


